LAEA Executive Committee Meeting
February 25, 2013
Choir room
Present: Brian, Deb, Karen, Megan, Erin, Matthew

Matthew addressed the committee about the use of Exclusive Representative leave. Matthew is
wanting to use such a day for lobby day this year. Matthew and Andrea were approved to use
such days last year for lobby day, but only Matthew attended. The contract says we have five
such days to use with the two years of the contract and no more than three such days can be
used in a single school year.

Karen made a motion to approve Matthew’s request for the use of an Exclusive Representative
day to attend lobbying day. The motion was seconded by Brian. Motion approved.

Matthew informed to committee he will call a second meeting if he would need to use another
day for testifying, although he would have to have a two day notice.

Our next meeting will be in March to discuss stipends and agenda for next membership meeting.

Erin Spencer made a motion to adjourn. Motion seconded by Megan. Motion carried.



